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The Budget and Performance Committee writes to the Mayor with
recommendations to improve the future budget setting process

The Budget and Performance Committee has written to the Mayor following the Committee's annual scrutiny
of the Mayor's budget. The letter includes 9 recommendations for the Mayor to improve the budget setting
process for future years.

Key recommendations include:

TfL should present its projected operating surplus in its budget submissions from 2026-27 onwards.
TfL should share with this Committee details of ridership on the Superloop routes compared with
the average for the rest of the bus network. 
the GLA should set out what (if any) plans it has to use the Adults Skills Fund in 2025-26 to support
the training of additional fire safety professionals on the new Building Safety Regulations.
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